
Rocky Hill Public Schools’
Summer Math Challenges 2022

This summer we are encouraging all students to participate in The Governor’s Summer Math
Challenges, supported by the Rocky Hill Public Schools.  This program is designed to build upon
the successes your child has achieved during the school year and encourage a life-long love of
learning.

The Summer Math Challenge is a FREE math skills program designed for students who have just
completed first through eighth grade.  It is a fun way to keep math skills sharp over the summer.
There are multiple math programs you can choose from to participate in: Quantile Summer Math
Challenge, Connecticut’s Summer Math Passport, and Khan Academy  Mission SAT.
Information can be found on the following link (click “register” in the menu):
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Math/Summer-Math-Challenge

Let’s build on our mathematics skills this summer!

Sincerely, Sincerely, Sincerely,

Scott Nozik Wendy Durand Paige Weaver
Principal, West Hill Principal, Stevens District Math Coordinator

https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Math/Summer-Math-Challenge


Join the Summer Math Challenge:
Three Exciting Ways to Participate

Grades 1–8
Quantile Summer Math Challenge
1. Go to Quantile Summer Math Challenge to enroll your child.
2. Access six weeks of daily fun activities and resources designed for your child’s grade and ability  level.
Resources include games, videos, and worksheets from the most trusted content developers  like Khan
Academy, ABCya, IXL Learning and more.
3. Receive real-time feedback on weekly, online quizzes.
4. Track your child’s progress online and celebrate with weekly badges.

Grades K–8
Connecticut’s Summer Math Passport
1. Go to the Summer Math Challenge page.
2. Complete the problems for each category that corresponds to your grade level in the passport.

High School
Khan Academy Mission SAT
1. Go to Khan Academy Mission SAT.
2. Set your current skill levels, by completing diagnostic quizzes, taking a full test, or link your SAT,
PSAT/NMSQT®, PSAT 10, or PSAT 8/9 results.
3. Practice math every day to keep your skills sharp.

The Commissioner’s Summer Math Challenge is a FREE math
skills maintenance  program based on the Connecticut Core

Standards for Mathematics. The program is designed to help kids
retain math skills learned during the previous school year.

https://hub.lexile.com/summer-math-challenge
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Math/Summer-Math-Challenge
https://www.khanacademy.org/mission/sat
https://www.khanacademy.org/mission/sat/practice
https://www.khanacademy.org/mission/sat/exams
https://www.khanacademy.org/collegeboard/sessions/create

